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 1. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Mutton 
 
TO BE ANSWERED BY: Councillor Taylor 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 
 
In view of the leaflets being distributed by Councillor G Ridley, would Councillor 
Taylor now disassociate himself with the comment that it is the Labour 
Government that want to saddle us with an eco-town? 
 

 
 

 2. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Mutton 
 
TO BE ANSWERED BY: Councillor Blundell 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 

 

In view of the facts that have now surfaced regarding the YMCA will Councillor 
Blundell now inform Council what was known when and by whom and who made 
the decision in secret to continue the contracts with the YMCA? 
 
 

 
 

 3. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Windsor 
 
TO BE ANSWERED BY: Councillor Blundell 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 
 
Would Councillor Bludell recognise the positive contribution of the staff side of the 
Youth Service in promoting training and recognition for staff and a youth service 
aimed at all young people without "Targeting"  
 
 

 
 

 4. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor O'Boyle 
 
TO BE ANSWERED BY: Councillor Ridley 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 

 

Could the Cabinet Member for City Development please tell me when the 
Primelines scheme in Stoney Stanton Road is to be finished? 
 

 


